

Dear Eu official,

When my mother was younger, a doctor told her that her asthma got worse because of the open fire cooking and heating in her home. Her poor health and hunger forced her to drop-out of school. He was really worried about what the future had in store for her - she was only ten years old in 2020.

Luckily, a lot has changed since then. Thanks to your deliberate choice to help secure food and nutrition, as well as much-needed quality public healthcare and education that everyone can access and afford, she was able to return to school and become the person she always wanted to be: a health and safety advisor for the government!

The first thing she did was to make sure indoor use of biomass fuel became a thing of the past. She inspires me to dream even bigger.

Greetings from a future of opportunities, Nuru





Let's build a future

of opportunities for all!

Act now and engage with us

via #PostcardsFrom2050

